
 

UWSA announces three new board members

Non-profit organisation, United Way South Africa (UWSA), has welcomed three new members to its board of directors.

Advocate Fay Mukaddam, Tony Sibanda and Fraser Lamb join the organisation from the legal, financial, and advertising
and communications sectors respectively, and bringing years of diversified leadership experience and industry insights to
help mobilise efforts.
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